
I, Risa Buck am delighted that the option Washington State residents have may become available in Oregonians too. I support the 
expansion of opportunities to Oregonians for burial that reflect lower environmental impacts when we die that help our state reach 
climate energy goals while at the same time provide a simpler and frankly more desirable option that reflects values that currently 
are limited to resource impactful practices like cremation, embalming, casket burials. HB 2574 is exciting and I look forward to 
following its progress. 
Thanks very much, Risa from Ashland.


